
Recommendation  nr. 3/2017- 15 March 2017 
 
The Advisory Committee Registro .it (CIR), convened on 15/3/2017 in Pisa, suggests that the 
Registry should modify the Regulation of CIR, at Art. 4, changing the phrase “a member 
representing users”, to “a member representing users designated  by the National Council of 
Consumers and Users (CNCU)". 
 
 


